10 DOWNING S

From the Private Secretary 20 January 1983

Five Year Forward Looks

The Prime Minister and the Chancellor had a word
this afternoon about the Five Year Forward lLooks which
Departments have produced.

The Prime Minister said that she would find it
helpful if the Chancellor had a note prepared within
the Treasury which brought together all these Forward
Looks and which identified the public expenditure
implications and drew attention to any gaps in them
and overlaps between them.

I am sending a copy of this letter to Richard
Hatfield (Cabinet Office).

Kerr, Esq.,
Treasury.




